
From: Gallo Mitchell
To:
Cc: Ochsner, Perry (FAA)
Subject: NTSB Accident Report Form 6120; N220FF
Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 8:34:00 PM
Attachments: 6120 1web nopwx.pdf

Dear Mr. Langer,
 
I am the National Transportation Safety Board air safety investigator assigned to the accident of
N220FF. I received your written statement that you provided to the FAA, Perry Oshner, but I will
need that attached form completed and returned to me via email.
 
If you have any questions, please call me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mitchell Gallo
C: 




